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Election Update
Friday, March 16th marked the filing deadline for persons seeking elected office.  While most candidates have made the decision to run by this date, there is still a possibility that other candidates could be nominated at a special convention to run in seats where there is no declared candidate from a their particular party.  

March 16th also marks the day that many legislative retirements can be confirmed.  With legislative redistricting taking effect, many legislators were paired into new legislative districts together.  If they were from different parties, they will simply run against each other in the general election.  However, when legislators from the same party are thrown together, one of them often chooses to move to a new legislative district or simply retire.  As a result, there are a significant number of retirements in redistricting years.

Iowa House

Republicans

House Republicans have 46 incumbents running, and one (1) state Senator crossing over to run for the House (Sen. Rob Bacon).  Eleven (11) of these incumbents have contested primaries, including the primary between current Representatives Sweeney and Grassley.  In total, House Republicans will have up to 46 incumbent candidates in the general election.   Fourteen (14) Republican incumbents are retiring from the House this year.  They include Representatives Anderson, Arnold, Chambers, De Boef, Horbach, Iverson, Kaufmann, Lukan, Massie, Pearson, Raecker, Rasmussen, Tjepkes and Van Engelenhoven.  

Democrats
House Democrats have 35 incumbents running, with three (3) retiring members including: Representatives Gaskill, Swaim, and Wenthe.   Representatives Petersen and Willems are leaving the House to run for the Senate.  House Democrats have five former legislators running as well as six (6) primaries, however no Democratic incumbent faces a primary.

Iowa Senate

Republicans

Senate Republicans have nine (9) incumbent Senators running and eleven (11) Senators who are not up for reelection in 2012.   Senators Hahn and Hamerlinck will face each other in a contested primary.  Republicans have candidates in all 26 contested seats.  Additionally, Senator Pat Ward faces a primary challenger in a newly created district.  Republicans have eight (8) primaries, in addition to the Hahn-Hamerlinck race.  Four (4) Republican Senators are leaving the Senate this year including Senators Kettering, McKinley, Seymour, and Bacon.  Two (2) former Senators are running again for the Senate.

Democrats
Senate Democrats also have nine (9) incumbent Senators running, as well as one (1) former Representative.  There are thirteen (13) Senators who are not up for reelection in 2012.  Senate Democrats have candidates in 22 of the 26 contested seats.  Democrats have two (2) primaries in open seats and a 3-candidate primary in one district.  Four Democrat Senators are retiring, including:  Senators Kibbie, Reilly, Hancock and Fraise.
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